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I am happy to support HB 2616. Raw milk contains healthy fats, probiotics, vitamins, 

antimicrobials, and can increase the health of the immune system and decrease the 

occurrence of allergies. In the pasteurization process, many of these good and 

healthy qualities are removed. Understandably, there can be some risk to drinking 

unpasteurized milk, but the chances of getting sick from drinking raw milk are very 

low. Thank you for allowing us to return to the more sustainable and healthy way to 

consume milk if we so choose. 


